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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
 

Question From: County Councillor Pete Roberts 

Subject: Control of Japanese Knotweed 

Question To: County Councillor Heulwen Hulme  
Portfolio Holder for Environment 

 
Question: 
I have now started to receive notification of Japanese Knotweed regrowth within my 
ward. Given the highly invasive nature of this plant and the often repeated 
intervention needed on a site over a number of years can you reassure me that 
Covid-19 will not be allowed to get in the way of our responsibilities in the respect of 
this and other notifiable species and can you also confirm the most effective method 
for Councillors and members of the public to notify occurrences and the level of 
service response they should expect this year? 
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